
Application for Fostering or Adopting

 1)  Full legal names

 2)  Phone number(s) and email addresses.

 3)  Address and City.  Rent or own?  How long have you lived at this address?

 4)  Previous address?  How long at this one?  (If both addresses do not cover 5 
years, please provide details going back 5 years.)

 5)  If currently renting,  please provide landlords contact info.
Is the building a strata?  If yes, what is the pet policy?

 6) Employment. Please provide name address and phone of current employers for both 
applicants and number of years with this employer.  If under one year, please 
provide previous employer and same info.

 7) Do you currently have any pets?  Please list all, ages, sex.
Are they spayed, neutered and micro chipped or tattooed?

 8) Please provide a full history of your past and present pets, including any 
health or behavioral issues you had with your pet, when how and why your pet is no 
longer with you.

 9) Who was your vet for your previous pets?  Please give name and contact phone 
number.

 10)  Is this your first dog?

 11)  First shar pei?

 12)  If yes, what do you know about shar peis and why are you interested in them.

 13)  If no, did your previous shar pei experience any health issues?  Please list 
all the health issues you encountered with all your previous sharpeis.

 14)  How did you resolve those health issues?

 15)  Did you previous shar pei have any behavioral issues?  Please describe.

 16) How did you resolve those issues?

 17) Did you ever take your dog for training? Who was the trainer?

 18)  What do you plan to feed your dog?
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 19)  What are the main ingredients in the food you plan to feed?

 
 20)  Have you ever used monthly flea treatment or other chemical treatments on your
dog?

 21)  Did/does your vet expect you to annually vaccinate your dog?  Why?

 22)  How many people live in your current home?  (Please also include tenants in a 
single family home).

 23) Married or living together?  How long?

 24) Do you have children? Please list age and gender.

 25) Do you plan to have children?

 26) Where will your dog sleep?

 27) Do you have a fenced yard?  If no,where do you plan to exercise your dog? Trail
or park nearby?  How often?

 28) How long each day will you dog be left alone?  How many days aweek?

 29) Where will you leave your dog while you are out?

 30) If this becomes a problem for your dog, how will you resolve it?

 31) What will you do with your dog when you go on vacation?

 32) How will you discipline your dog?

 33) Have you ever read any books on dog training?

 34) Have you ever watched any programs or DVD’s on dog training?

 35) Do you have a vehicle?  Where will your dog be when you are traveling in the 
car together?

 36) Would you be willing and could you afford  to pay $35-$40. Per month for pet 
health insurance so that if, once you adopted your dog, an unexpected medical 
emergency or accident occurred, you would be able to cover the unexpected cost?  If 
no, would you be able to afford to pay for an unexpected medical emergency?

 37) If you are adopting, are you prepared to make a commitment to keep the dog no 
matter what changes in your life or if your dog develops a health or behavioral 
problem, until the end of your dogs life?

Page 2



Please provide two references.  Please do not use relatives as references.
 1) Your current or most recent vet who has known you and your previous pets.

 2) A long time friend who is a responsible dog owner and knows you as a dog owner.

 3) If this is your first pet, please provide a dog owner who is a responsible dog 
owner as one reference and another long time friend or co worker who can vouch for 
you as a responsible and committed person.
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